DPAC Prevention Workgroup
3" Party Team Notes—September 24, 2013

Present: Bill Young, Laura Anderson, Shelly O’Connor, Diane Carr, Kristi Pier

1. Review of MAHP and BCBS assessment surveys.
Laura Anderson provided an update on the work with BCBS—she received 12 calls, linked them

to programs where available, and is planning the next step with BCBS.

3. Next steps based on surveys to include 1-2 action items.

a.
b.
c.

Diane talked about YUSA focusing on 3" party payers

Bill talked about providing information at a future MAHP to reach decision makers.

Kristi will follow-up with MAHP by email/phone to encourage attendance at the
Diabetes Prevention Conference.

Diane Carr will work with a small group to organize a post-conference discussion/session
for 3" party payers to provide links and more information about prevention programs.
Chris Van Wynan and Krista Zvoch will be part of group. Kristi will send an email
announcement/invitation prior to the conference to the payer representatives.

4. Next meeting is November 14.



